
Dear Parents and Guardians,   
 
Thank you to all of you that participated in our PTA Benefit Night at Village Inn, last Thursday! We will have 
one more Benefit Night before the end of the year. Keep an eye out for our Portillo's Benefit Night coming in 
December! 
    
Fairview Spirit Wear: 

Get your spirit wear!!  

Our spirit wear store is open, but only for a limited time! Click the link below to order your Fairview gear. The 

link will remain open until 11/17 at 11:59pm, so order today!!  Orders should hopefully be in before the 

holidays! 

https://fairviewsouth2021.itemorder.com/ 
 
PTA Website (any interest in getting involved in the PTA): 
  
On the PTA website, there are various PTA committees that you can volunteer with or chair. You can access 
the new page here: 
 
https://fairview72pta.wixsite.com/fairview-pta/about-7 
 
Join us! It is a lot of fun.  

 
PTA General Meeting:     
        
Our second General Meeting will be Wednesday, November 10th, 2021, on Zoom. See Zoom link below. 
Please consider joining us, but it is not a requirement of being a member of the PTA.  
 
Topic: PTA General Meeting 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86834882003?pwd=NDFGR2xrM2FVQlBhYkJ3eDZaMS9WZz09   

Meeting ID: 868 3488 2003 

Passcode: 094461 

One tap mobile 

+13126266799,,86834882003#,,,,*094461# US (Chicago) 

+16465588656,,86834882003#,,,,*094461# US (New York) 

   
If you have any questions, please contact us at our new email address: pta@fairview72.com     
   
Sincerely,      
Fairview South PTA      
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